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Voting Rights Act of 2025 -Counties and Municipalities 


Favorable Report  

To: Chair Senator Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Senator Cheryl C. Kagan 
and all members of the Education, Energy, and the Environment 
Committee.


From: Lynn Mortoro, resident of Maryland. 


Date: February 26, 2025


Chair Senator Feldman, Vice Chair Senator Kagan and members of the 
Senate Education, Energy, and the Environment Committee.


Thank you for the opportunity to write for this important bill.


I feel that anything we can do to make it safer and easier for citizens to 
vote should be evaluated and passed into law.


Our ability to vote for our choices could be eroded if not protected.


I request a Favorable Report on this Bill


Thank you 

Lynn Mortoro


